
Al-Sheikh met with US envoy,
Deputy Assistant Secretary of
State for Palestinian-Israeli
Affairs
I met today with the US envoy, Deputy Assistant Secretary of
State for Palestinian-Israeli Affairs, Mr. Hady Amr and his
accompanying delegation.

We discussed the Palestinian-American bilateral relations, and
the latest developments in the region after the recent Israeli
elections
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